
Year 2  Instructions  for Wednesday 22nd April 2020. 
 
Good morning I hope you are all safe and well. 
 
Spelling:  We will be continuing with contractions using apostrophes.  Look at the 
apostrophe booklet from yesterday and complete the sheets called contraction detective 
and missing apostrophe. 
 
Maths:  In your Maths books,  can you find ¾ of the following numbers remember to use a 
bar model to help. 
 
Find ¾ of:   12,  40,  36,  16,  32. 
 
Work out the following question in your books. 
 Harry bought a bag of 24 sweets. 
He ate 8 of them. 
What fraction of the bag of sweets did Harry eat? 
 
Then go onto www.whiterosemaths.com go onto the home learning site and click on year 2 
watch the video from lesson 2 and then complete the worksheet.  (Counting Fractions). 
 
English:  Look back at the interview you did with your family member.  We are going to now 
plan what you are going to write about.  On home learning page is a plan outline for you to 
use.  Think about the different things you could write about  eg school, games, home.  Set 
them out in each block.  Draw and label a picture or attach photograph and think about 
what you are going to say.  Remember this is only the plan so it doesn’t need to be in 
sentences, just ideas to help when you write it.  Think what headings and subheadings you 
will use.  Remember you will be writing in the past tense.  What interesting words could you 
use to grab the attention of the reader.  Any interesting facts you were told,  funny stories? 
Could these be included in your writing. 
 
R.E.  We will be looking at What makes some places sacred?  What do you think the word 
sacred might mean?    Think about what places are special to you and your family.  Draw a 
picture of your special places and write sentences telling me why they are special to you. 
 
P.E.  You could:  go and play in the garden,  play with a ball, go on a bike ride, do a Joe Wicks 
workout, make up a dance routine, go running.  Up to you.   
 
Don’t forget to share books, read and relax.  Have fun   Mrs.Edgeworth. 
 
 


